
Mike Nearman is a threat to our democracy in the state of Oregon. New evidence that Nearman premediated with supporters before 
allowing an incursion of the state Capitol in December. Such action from a congressperson is morally unacceptable and against 
what democracy stands for. Mike Nearman needs to be expelled.

Sincerely,

Chris Shank
Dallas, Oregon


